
   

 

MLA BOARD REPORTS 

Office held/Chair of: PNLA/MLA rep 

Reported By:  Corey Fifles 

Date: 01/14/20 

 

 

Progress or Successes since Our Last Meeting: 

PNLA conference and board meeting attended in Aug. 2019 in Spokane Washington. 

Discussions with PNLA leadership regarding Wild Apricot subscriptions/the role institutional 

organizations have in PNLA is open for discussion at PNLA meetings but no decisions have be 

made that haven’t been already communicated with MLA. PNLA is unable to absorb any 

additional costs. 

 

New Issues:  

n/a 

Board Action Requested: 

n/a 

 

Other Comments:    

PNLA will be represented at MLA by myself and Pam Henley (incoming PNLA president) 

PNLA conference is in Alaska in August 2020. Submissions for presenters are due Saturday 1/18 

(consider submitting!) 

 

Financial Report:  FY 2019 budget 

        Amount spent: $982.52 

 (If unknown, please contact Executive Director)   

 

 

 

 

*Please attach your completed report and email it to MLA Secretary. 


